PLANNING REPORT – 23rd January 2023
Planning Applications received 
22/02293/F

Shalimar, 9 Grimston Road, South Wootton

Extension and alterations to dwelling

Recommendation: Support subject to the comments of the Borough Council’s Environmental Quality Officer regarding asbestos.

Note: Planning Applications should conform to the Policies laid out in the South Wootton Neighbourhood Plan.

22/02314/F

25 Little Waslingham Close, South Wootton

Rear Extension and alterations

Recommendation: Support the application.

Note: Planning Applications should conform to the Policies laid out in the South Wootton Neighbourhood Plan.

